Great Chicago FSDO, FAASTeam presents:

Becoming an Appropriately Confident Pilot - Marc Epner - Monthly Safety
Meeting at PWK by CEPA

Pilots and their passengers want the PIC to be
many things, all contributing to a safe and
enjoyable experience, attributes that culminate in
a confident pilot. But confidence can come from
multiple sources, some of which gives a false
sense of confidence. Join the discussion on
being an appropriately confident pilot.
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Event Details

Wed, Aug 28, 2024 at 19:00 CDT
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1375 S Wolf Road

Prospect Heights, IL

Contact: Michael Baraz




Marc Epner started his love
affair with aviation when as a
young boy. After earning his
private pilot license in 1976,
he lost his medical in 1979.
He didn’t step back in a GA
airplane for 25 years. A
chance flight in 2004
reminded him how much he
loved flying and started him
down a path of taking his skills
to the next level. Today Marc has accumulated
almost 2700 hours, earned multiple ratings,
purchased a Cirrus SR22, and co-founded
Leading Edge Flying Club at Chicago Executive
airport. Marc shares his love of aviation with
others via presentations, discussions, and his
YouTube channel, “PF Flying”

Harper College, Prospect Heights campus sits on the east side of
Wolf Rd., about ¥ mile south of Chicago Executive Airport. There’s
plenty of parking available.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/
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